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The Ad Hoc Campground Committee met on Tuesday, July 31, 2018 @ 6:00 p.m. at 415 S. Robert Street 

(Grantsburg Public Library), Grantsburg, Wisconsin. 

The Ad Hoc Campground Committee Meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by Dale Bistram. 

Roll Call 

Present:    Dale Bistram 

   Chris Bartlett, Public Works Director – Village of Grantsburg 

   Gary “Goob” Coy – Village Trustee 

   Pamela Davies 

   Jeff Finch 

   Chuck Justice   

 

Absent:   Patty Bjorklund, Clerk – Village of Grantsburg 

Others:    None 

          

The following topics and goals for the new campground were discussed: 

 Water and electric to all sites if possible. 

 Full hookups to be determined due to elevations and location of lift station. 

 Bathhouse to be located out of the flood plain and same design of the current bathhouse with coded 

entry. 

 Have four possible drive through sites for bigger campers or for those campers that have trouble 

backing up their rigs. 

 All gravel pads and drive way for now, so settling can occur before doing any paved sites. 

 No pulling out for Watercross at this time, because of overflow camping at the Fairgrounds. 

 38 sites is the goal much like is on the proposal. 

 Goal of half the sites with full hookups and half with water and electric.  Fill campground with seasonal 

campers up to half capacity (19 sites) as a cut off so there is room for temporary camping.  Again, the 

amount of full hookups won’t be known until the engineering is done with site elevations with location of 

the lift station to run in to the municipal sewer at the street. 

 

Chris Bartlett, Public Works Director is talking with Dan from S.E.H. (Short Elliott Hendrickson – Village of 

Grantsburg Engineering Company) on August 13, 2018 as they will already be here for other village business 

and bring them out to the new site and get a possible estimate of what it will cost to get the engineering done. 

 

Dale Bistram forwarded the campground proposal to Nate Ehalt at the Burnett County Administration to start 

the process for a possible $50,000 grant for the campground. 

 

Chris Bartlett, Public Works Director will send Dale Bistram the DNR Contract information and Dale will fill out 

the application with the help of the Village of Grantsburg office and send it along with the campground proposal 

to those named on the application. 
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The next step will be to have the Village of Grantsburg Board approve the engineering estimate and use their 

results to apply for more grants, DNR approval and state approval. 

 

Another goal is to get the estimate by S.E.H. to the village board for the budget cycle. 

 

Submitted by: 

 

 

Dale Bistram 

July 31, 2018 


